
 

   MEMORANDUM 

 

  

 

 

Date:  April 26, 2022  

 
 
To:  Melissa Manriquez                   From:  Sharon Bronson, District 3, Chair 
               Clerk of the Board of Supervisors                          Pima County Board of Supervisors  
 
 
Re:  Addendum Item for May 3, 2022 Meeting  
 
 
Please place the following item on the Addendum for the Board of Supervisors meeting on May 3, 2022.  
 

NEW BUSINESS 
 
Addendum Item: 
 
Discussion/Direction/Action regarding the Board of Supervisors policy regarding Non-Interference in 
Administrative affairs.  
 

Thank you. 


